
Another opening on CCWD board 

By Nick Baltista / The Valley Springs News / May 16, 2025 

 
   The Calaveras County Water District for the second time in less than three months is seeking a new 

Board of Directors member. 

   Division 2 Director Cindy Secada has submitted a letter of resignation effective May 22.  Her 

division includes the communities of Glencoe, Mountain Ranch, Rail Road Flat, Sheep Ranch, West 

Point and Wilseyville. 

   Secada has served on the five-member CCWD board since 2018. 

   To complete the remaining 1½ years of Secada’s term, the CCWD board will appoint a successor.  

Eligible candidates must reside within District 2. 

   Anyone interested in consideration must submit a letter of interest and an optional resume by May 27. 

   The letter of interest must be delivered in person or by mail to the CCWD office at 120 Toma Court 

in San Andreas by that date, or emailed to administration@ccwd.org by 3 p.m. May 27. 

   The CCWD Board of Directors will conduct interviews at a special board meeting at 1 p.m. May 30.  

All submissions will be included in the public agenda package for the meeting. 
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